
Argyle Families,  

I know that school closings and health concerns have many feeling uncertain. You should, however, be 

certain of our continued commitment to our Argyle families. We began this school year with the theme: 

One Team, One Goal, No Limits! We have not forgotten our goals and will continue to be dedicated to 

students and their success.  

Although we won’t be at school until we are able to reopen, administrators and teachers will be working 

from home each day to provide on-line instruction for students. We will also share resources for food, 

medical care, and technology support.  

Please regularly check our school’s website at: https://web.cobbk12.org/argyle for updates. For district-

wide information, check our district website: http://www.cobbk12.org/.   

We will be using Digital Learning as our means of instruction for students. Homeroom teachers, 

Specialists, Advanced Learning, READ 180/System 44, ESOL, and Special Education teachers, will post 

lessons and assignments for students using ClassDojo, Seesaw or a blog. If you can’t find this information 

for your child’s teachers, please email them.  

Expect the following while school is closed:   

✓ Lessons will be posted by 9:00 a.m. each day. These lessons will be on the platform that your 

teacher has chosen to use (ClassDojo, Seesaw, or class blog). 

✓ Some students will be familiar with the digital tools and websites, but others will need your 

help. If you are not able to help, please email the teacher.   

✓ Although tasks may say optional, please have your child try to complete as much of the work as 

possible each day so they are able to keep making academic progress while out of school.  

✓ Teachers will be on-line from 9:00-10:30 a.m. each day to answer questions or to interact with 

you or your child. Email them if you need to do so. Teacher email addresses are on our website. 

https://web.cobbk12.org/argyle/page/1848/faculty-staff  

✓ Argyle’s Principal (Georgette Clinton), Assistant Principal (LeShon Graham), and Curriculum 

Coordinator (Balisha Johnson) will also be accessible each day through email. Our Parent 

Facilitator, Zoila Hill is available via email or phone.  

✓ Please continue to check our school website and the district website for updates and 

announcements.  

We look forward to our continued teamwork and partnership with you as we support students in their 

success.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

  

Georgette Clinton, Principal 
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